
Residents at The Acadian recently recognized National Native 
American Day. We would like to thank the Coco Tribe of Canneci 
Tinne, Inc. for coming and doing a presentation for our residents. 
Everyone 
enjoyed hearing 
about the Tribe's 
culture as well 
as seeing, 
hearing, and 
touching some 
of the different 
artifacts that 
they brought. 
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Employee of the 

Month 

 

Birthdays  and  
Anniversaries 

 
Resident Birthdays 
Prigeon Fontenot    11/23  

Gloria Sanchez     11/24  

Sherlene Robichaux    11/29  

Resident Anniversaries 
Helen Leblanc     11/14, 3 years 

Frances Weaver    11/30, 3 years 

Employee Birthdays: 
Mary Beth Melancon    11/03  

Steve Comeaux    11/06  

Maria Young     11/16  

Donna Manes     11/16  

Lydia Murray     11/29  

Ms. Sherlene 
Robichaux 

Trina Joseph 

Resident of the 
Month 

Happy Boss’s Day 
 

The Acadian thanks Christie 
Ashby for her energetic 
spirit and love for our 

residents and staff. 



Page 3 

Our Mission 
Our mission is to operate and manage the highest level of quality independent and assisted living 

communities, providing superior service and unmatched value where residents and their family members 
are shown compassion, understanding, respect, dignity and caring support, and team members feel a sense 

of belonging. 

 

The Acadian’s Pageant  
We held a King & Queen pageant for The Acadian 
at Southwind. We had many contestants who 
participated but, unfortunately, there could only 
be one queen and one king. Congratulations to 
the Queen of The Acadian, Ms. Majorie D’Aville, 
and the King of The Acadian, Mr. Randy Woods.  
The Acadian thanks all the judges who came out 
and participated in this event. We want to send a 
special thank you to Mrs. Shontize Brown, from 
Poise and Personality in Crowley, for donating the 
Queen’s crown. 

 



626 Crowley-Rayne Hwy. 

Crowley, LA  70526 

About Us 
The Acadian is a continuing care retirement community designed to provide a healthy, secure living 

environment; quality apartment housing with thoughtful amenities; and individual care programs designed 
for the senior and their families. Our living arrangements will allow you to maintain as independent a 
lifestyle as possible. We are convenient to shopping, medical providers, and all community services. 

Reminders: 
• If you have any family or friends that would like to receive a monthly newsletter and calendar, please let us know. 

If you wish to view the newsletter and calendar online, please visit our website at www.acadianatsouthwind.com.  

• During inclement weather, Wal-Mart trips will be canceled.  

• The covered driveway is for picking up and dropping off only. Please DO NOT leave your vehicle unattended at 

any time. Emergency vehicles need access to this fire lane at all times. Thank you for your cooperation.  

• Any resident in need of transportation for doctor’s appointments, please give your information to the Activity 
Department a MINIMUM OF ONE WEEK before the appointment. Additional charges may apply with less than a 
one week notice.  

• The Acadian would like to remind guests that smoking is prohibited on the front porch and we ask that you please 

kindly discard cigarette butts in a safe manner and not on the ground. Thank you for your cooperation.  

The Acadian at Southwind 
626 Crowley-Rayne Hwy. | Crowley, LA | 70526 | Phone: 337.788.1113  

Fax: 337.788.1195  |  acadianatsouthwind.com 


